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Shannon Smith

330 Eddy Ct S

Fargo, ND 58103
(701)515-1147
ShannonBee2021@gmail.com

16th January 2023

ND Legislative Council

600 East Blvd
Bismarck, ND 58505

North Dakota Legislative Council Members:

SB2199 is a sneaky attempt by lawmakers to codify
discrimination into state law without running it by the
public they are supposed to serve. This is an attack on
our freedom. As a lifelong North Dakotan, | am
disappointed in you. | oppose SB2199.

Sincerely,

Shannon Smith



